

Kelvin Grove Primary School

Magenta and Orchid Weekly Newsletter

Summer 2 Welcome Back Bulletin

Literacy

This term we will be learning about Superheroes and start of the topic about the Super dog 'Doctor Dog' who keeps us safe during the Corona Virus.



Phonics

We will recap Phase 2 and Phase 3 sounds this term so we are ready for Year 1!



Maths

This term in Maths we are consolidating our number skills from 1-20, counting and problem solving.

Next week:

Welcome back! We will be re-establishing our routines back at school.

Notice Board/Important Reminders

Book bags - No need to bring book bags to school.

Water bottles - Please bring your named bottle in daily.

PE day is every Thursday. Please wear PE kit.

Sun hats and Sun cream - in hot weather please apply sun cream at home and bring a hat in

Lunches - School packed lunches are provided daily including a healthy vegetarian sandwich, fruit, biscuit and water.

Class Groups:

We are starting back with 3 groups.

Magenta morning staff - Mrs Daniel and Mrs Bovell

Orchid morning staff - Mrs Cordrey (Mon-Tues), Mr Murray (Wed-Fri) and Mrs Alle

Orchid afternoon staff - Mrs Daniel (Mon/Tues), Mr Murray and Mrs Alle

Additional class support - Mrs Banning

Class groups will stay together and eat lunch together.



Reading

We will be doing daily reading and guided reading activities.

We will not be sending reading books home.

Please use the Oxford Owl website to access suitable books at home. It is free to use and is worth visiting.

https://home.oxfordowl.co.uk/

Home Learning Challenge

We are going to be talking about Superheroes. If you were a Superhero what would be your special power? Can you make up a story about your Superhero to tell to the class?

